

TOWN OF RICHMOND VERMONT

Application Form for Town Commissions, Boards and Committees

Please submit your application to: Volunteer Search, P.O. Box 285, Richmond, VT 05477, by email to dwardwell@richmondvt.gov or by placing it in the drop box outside the Town Office by April 13, 2022. Water & Sewer Commission applications are due June 1, 2022. Development Review Board (DRB) applications are due by May 11, 2022.

Please supply the following information:

Richmond Resident: Y / N (circle one)

- 1) Review the scheduled meeting day/time of the Commission, Board, or Committee along with the length of the term of the position. Will you be able to regularly make the meetings? Y/N Will you be able to serve for the term of the position? Y/N
- 2) Please introduce yourself to the Selectboard by providing a short cover letter detailing your background, training, and experience with the board/commission/committee you are applying for and/or resume.

Name of Applicant:2/23/22			_ Date:
	802 373-2715 l.com	Email Address:	
Name of Commission	/ Board/ Committee:		
If you serve on anothe	er Commission/Board/ Co	ommittee, please indicate which o	one(s):
No I do not wish to cont	nue as an alternate on the hous	sing committee.	

For hard copies or accessibility accommodations please contact: Duncan Wardwell at 802-336-2092 or dwardwell@richmondvt.gov

Greeting Selectboard Members,

I would like to introduce myself as applicant for membership on the recreation committee. I have been asked to provide a cover letter introducing myself, detailing my background, training and experience.

I was born in Burlington and have lived in several towns in Chittenden County. I grew up in Essex and graduated from St. Michaels College with a bachelor's in Biology. I have spent my career in environmental testing, including twenty years managing a local environmental laboratory.

I have been a resident of Richmond since 2002. I live on Hillview Road near the blueberry farm. My two boys have been through the K-12 public school system. They were active in sports and scouting. During that time, I coached several Richmond youth soccer teams.

I have served on the Planning Commission since 2009. I became involved in local government following the Bridge street bridge fiasco. I was surprised as to how poorly we were prepared and how ill-informed people were prior to its closing. It was a lesson for me as to how much local decisions effect day to day living. Since then, it has been my goal to promote public awareness of civic issues.

As an extension of this goal, I have become increasingly interested in developing means of sharing and promoting the many public organizations and private businesses that provide services to our community. I feel the recreation committee could be a good way of accomplishing this.

My experiences using the Richmond's recreation spaces and my hopes to strengthen our community awareness and connectivity are why I initially joined the recreation committee and why I would like to continue serving on it.

Thank you for your consideration,

Mark Fausel



TOWN OF RICHMOND VERMONT

Application Form for Town Commissions, Boards and Committees

Please submit your application to: Volunteer Search, P.O. Box 285, Richmond, VT 05477, by email to dwardwell@richmondvt.gov or by placing it in the drop box outside the Town Office by April 13, 2022. Water & Sewer Commission applications are due June 1, 2022. Development Review Board (DRB) applications are due by May 11, 2022.

Please supply the following information:

- 1) Review the scheduled meeting day/time of the Commission, Board, or Committee along with the length of the term of the position. Will you be able to regularly make the meetings? Y / N Will you be able to serve for the term of the position? Y / N
- 2) Please introduce yourself to the Selectboard by providing a short cover letter detailing your background, training, and experience with the board/commission/committee you are applying for and/or resume.

Name of Applicant: _Kirsten Santor	Date: _May 10, 2022
Phone Number: _518-637-4341	Email Address: _kirstenlsantor@gmail.com
Name of Commission/Board/Committee	:_Recreation Committee
If you serve on another Commission/Board	l/ Committee, please indicate which one(s):

Richmond Resident: M / N (circle one)

For hard copies or accessibility accommodations please contact: Duncan Wardwell at 802-336-2092 or dwardwell@richmondyt.gov



Assistant to the Town Manager <dwardwell@richmondvt.gov>

Recreation Committee Application

Kirsten Santor <kirstenlsantor@gmail.com> To: dwardwell@richmondvt.gov

Tue, May 10, 2022 at 11:15 AM

Hi Duncan,

Please accept my application for the Recreation Committee. I previously served on the committee as Chair and am interested in returning as a committee member. I work as a Recreation Professional for the City of Burlington and have over 12 years of experience in the recreation field. Let me know if you need any additional information.

Thank you, Kirsten Santor



Appointment-Application-Committees-2022.doc



TOWN OF RICHMOND VERMONT

Application Form for Town Commissions, Boards and Committees

Please submit your application to: Volunteer Search, P.O. Box 285, Richmond, VT 05477, by email to dwardwell@richmondvt.gov or by placing it in the drop box outside the Town Office by April 13, 2022. Water & Sewer Commission applications are due June 1, 2022. Development Review Board (DRB) applications are due by May 11, 2022.

Please supply the following information:

1) Review the scheduled meeting day/time of the Commission, Board, or Committee along with the length of the term of the position. Will you be able to regularly make the meetings? Y/N Will you be able to serve for the term of the position? Y/N
2) Please introduce yourself to the Selectboard by providing a short cover letter detailing your background, training, and experience with the board/commission/committee you are applying for and/or resume.
Name of Applicant:Sheri Lynn Date: 3.10.2022
Phone Number: 8020.434.8424 Email Address: sheri@lynnmanagement.com
Name of Commission/ Board/ Committee: 3 Town Recreation Committee
If you serve on another Commission/Board/ Committee, please indicate which one(s):
I have served on the 3 Town Recreation Committee since July 2021 as the Huntington representative. I became a co-chair in November 2021 after one of the co-chairs stepped away from the committee. I also co-chaired the Huntington Conservation Commission.

Richmond Resident: Y / N (circle one) r hard copies or accessibility accommodations please contact:

Duncan Wardwell at 802-336-2092 or dwardwell@richmondvt.gov



Select board: Intention to seek reappointment to Richmond 3 Town Rec Committee 1 message

Sheri Lynn <sheri@lynnmanagement.com>

Sat, Mar 5, 2022 at 10:46 AM

To: townhunt@gmavt.net

Cc: Assistant to the Town Manager <dwardwell@richmondvt.gov>, rvenkataraman@richmondvt.gov

Hi Barbara and Select board members.

Please accept this email as my formal letter to request reappointment to the Richmond 3 Town Recreation Committee. My appointment as the Huntington representative on the committee, occurred midway through the two year term. Appointments start June 1 of each year. I am interested in continuing to volunteer on the committee for another term to accomplish some of the goals the committee set out to do.

The committee is focused on ways to share what each town offers for recreational activities and programming. I would like to help make these connections and promote the special places Huntington offers to the surrounding towns. One outcome of the committee's work that benefitted Huntington neighbors this past winter was a snowshoe loan program through the Richmond Free Library. Patrons of the Huntington Library could sign out snowshoes for a week at a time.

Please review this request with the Select board in March or April. In turn the Huntington SB submits a letter of recommendation to Richmond Select Board for this reappointment. That is my understanding but I have copied Duncan who is assisting with the Richmond Committee process and Ravi who is the Richmond Town Planner who supports the Rec Committee.

All the Best,

Sheri Lynn 86 Maple Drive, Huntington 434.8424 From: <<u>townhunt@gmavt.net</u>>

Date: Thu, Mar 10, 2022 at 8:14 AM

Subject: Appointment to the Richmond Tri-Town Rec Committee To: Sheri Lynn sheri@lynnmanagement.com, Ravi Venkataraman

<rvenkataraman@richmondvt.gov>

Hello Sheri and Ravi,

On Tuesday evening (3/7/2022) the Huntington Selectboard unanimously voted to approve the re-appointment of Sher Lynn to the Richmond 3-Town Recreation Committee. We are most grateful that Sheri has stepped forward to continue representing our town.

Please let me know if you need additional documentation regarding the Selectboard's recommendation that you accept Sheri as Huntington's representative for another 2-year term.

Best regards,

—Barbara